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HE Humaid Al Qatami Receives AAU Chancellor

 

HE Humaid Al Qatami, Chairman of the Board and Director-General of the Dubai Health Authority received Dr.
Noor El Deen Atatreh –AAU Chancellor and his accompanying delegation, in his office, Where Dr. Atatreh briefed
on the latest developments and achievements at Al Ain University of Science and Technology during the past
academic year 2015/2016.

Al Qatami praised the university's developments and its role in meeting the needs of the students and the
community engagement, he also wished the university further progress, and success.

For his part, Dr. Atatreh -AAU Chancellor, provided special thanks for HE. Al Qatami and his kindness reception
and expressed his gratitude for the efforts, insightful vision to serve the community.

At the end of the meeting, Dr. Noor Atatreh presented the special edition of the university book “Al Ain University of
Science and Technology .. Ten Years of Giving” which summarizes the most important achievements and events
in the university during the past ten years.
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